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2 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Element Advisory Pty Ltd 
PO Box 7375 
CLOISTERS SQUARE PO  WA  6850 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN – LOTS 103-104 (NO.321) GREAT NORTHERN HIGHWAY, 
MIDDLE SWAN -  
 
Further to your recent request for Council’s endorsement of the amended Local Development 
Plan relating to Lots 103-104 (No.321) Great Northern Highway, MIDDLE SWAN, I advise that the 
amended Local Development Plan has now been approved under delegated authority of the 
Council of the City of Swan.   
 
A copy of the approved plan is enclosed for your information. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Laura 
O'Shea on (08) 9278 9635. 
 
 

 
Chris Fudge 
Coordinator, Development Assessment & Appeals  
STATUTORY PLANNING 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 




